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13th December 2018
Year 1 and 2 Christmas Party
Dear Parent or Carer,         
 

Years one and two will be having their Christmas party on the morning of 
Tuesday 18th December. 

 

The children will be able to wear their party clothes to school and can bring party food. As the children will be eating party food during the mid-morning, we suggest that the children bring a very small lunch to school on that day.  We will let the lunchtime staff know that the children may not eat a lot of their school dinner if you book it.

 

 Party food contributions:

Mrs. Veevers/Mrs. Perratt
Girls - Savoury snacks i.e. sausage rolls, sandwiches, cheese, cheese sticks, mini sausages ……
Boys – Sweet snacks ie biscuits, cakes, grapes, strawberries, melon pieces etc
Mrs Bentham/Mrs Childs
Girls – crisps, crackers, breadsticks… 
Boys – squash, (no fizzy or glass bottles) paper plates or plastic cups

 

 Party food should be brought in the morning of the party.  Please let the class 
teacher know if your child has any food allergies.

 

Thank you,
 

Mrs Veevers, Mrs Perratt, Mrs Bentham, Mrs Childs
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